
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residence:  
 
The City of Sandwich would like to inform you of maintenance work to the Green St. water tower.   The 
tower will be sandblasted and painted with an estimate start date of September 11, 2023.  A crew will 
be onsite for approximately 50 days with a projected end date of November 3, 2023.  They will be 
working from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm Monday - Saturday. The sandblasting and outside work will be done 
the 1st few weeks of the project. A containment tarp will be in place around the tower throughout the 
sandblasting or when painting is being performed.  
 
If at any time you have an issue or concern, please contact me at (815) 786-9321 Ext. 300. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  
Brian Voelkel 
City of Sandwich 
Water Superintendent 
wtp@sandwich.il.us 
Phone:  815-786-9321 Ext 300  
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